Thames Valley F THAMES VALLEY

POLICE

Officers from the Wokingham North NHPT have recently interrupted a Roofing company from
scamming their unknown viciim. The company is unregistered and the vehicle shown
untaxed and uninsured.

The works were unplanned, and the victim was quoted a cost that was not reflective of the
work that was happening.

Investigations are ongoing in co-operation with Trading Standards.

Please be aware, look after your neighbours and accept NO sales or trades via the front door.
If you require works and services please access reputable company details through Trading
Standards.
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